
January 25, 2013 

Rockley Family Foundation, Inc. 
P.O. Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226 

Dear Trustees, 

AME RI CAN B ALLET T HEATRE 

On behalf of American Ballet Theatre, I am pleased to extend our sincerest thanks to you and 
the Rockley Family Foundation for its generous gift of $1,000 in support of ABT' s general 
operations. We truly appreciate the Foundation's generous support, which enables ABT to 
continue proviafug tfie fiig1iestquali1fCiasslcal-batlen:o au 1en-ces across the world. 

The beginning of 2013 marks a time of enormous excitement at ABT. The Company is back in 
the studios and has started rehearsing for the upcoming tours to Hong Kong and Beijing, China. 
The three-week tour will feature repertory works in both cities, Romeo and Juliet in Hong Kong, 
and Swan Lake in Beijing. This will be followed by another exhilarating Spring Season at the 
Metropolitan Opera House. Beginning on May 13 and continuing through July 6, the season 
will feature the highly anticipated World Premiere of Artist in Residence Alexei Ratmansky's 
Shostakovich Trilogy. Choreographed to symphonies by Dmitri Shostakovich and featuring 
scenery and costumes by a distinguished team of designers, this premiere promises to be a 
season highlight. The season also marks the Company Premiere of A Month in the Country, 
which is rarely performed outside of its creator's company, The Royal Ballet, and a brand new 
production of Le Corsaire, featuring new sets, costumes, and lighting. 

As we embark upon this thrilling new season, we are especially grateful to the Rockley Family 
Foundation for helping to make ABT' s accomplishments possible. Should you have any 
questions, or to inquire about the 2013 Spring Season, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
212.477.3030 ext. 1107, or via email at cstephanic@abt.org. Thank you again for your support 
and generosity. 

With sincere thanks, 

c~~ 
Claire Stephanie 
Manager of Institutional Support 

Please note that in compliance with IRS regulations, American Ballet Theatre states that no goods or 
services were provided in consideration of this gift. This notice constitutes your receipt and should be 

retained for your tax files and records. 
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